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       Friday, 23 February 2024 

 

Year 6 2024 Alton Towers Trip 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are pleased to inform you that Castle Hills is planning a thrilling and educational trip to Alton Towers 

theme park and Splash Landings waterpark. We believe this trip will provide our Year 6 pupils with an 

enjoyable and lasting memory.  

The trip will include an overnight stay at Premier Inn Uttoxeter near to Alton Towers, ensuring that the 

students have ample time to explore the park and make the most of their visit. Alton Towers is one of the 

UK's most popular and thrilling theme parks. It offers a diverse range of attractions, including exhilarating 

rides, live shows, and interactive experiences. Additionally, Splash Landings is a fantastic waterpark that 

guarantees hours of water-based fun for all students. 

We are aiming to visit towards the end of June or beginning of July 2024. The approximate cost for the 

visit will be £140 and will cover transportation, accommodation, meals, and entrance fees. Payment will 

consist of a £20 deposit followed by 3 monthly payments of £40. The finalised cost will be confirmed when 

we know the number of students wishing to participate, but should vary very little from the quote above. 

Throughout the trip, our dedicated team of staff members will ensure that your child is well supervised and 

supported. We have carefully appointed a team of experienced teachers and support staff who will be 

responsible for the smooth running of the trip. 

Please complete the attached expression of interest form. Once forms are completed, further details will be 

sent and the payment plan added to parent pay. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Neil Harris 

Head of School 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Delete as appropriate. 

 

Name of child:___________________________________ will / will not be attending the Alton Towers overnight 

visit. 

 

Signed:________________________________________ 

 

 

 
 


